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Thursday, 9th June 2005 
 
Stepan Kerkyasharian AM 
President 
Anti-Discrimination Board of NSW 
PO Box A2122,  
Sydney South NSW  1235 
 
Dear Mr Kerkyasharian 
 
Re Complaint regarding the Discriminatory Treatment of Women in the 
Criminal Justice System by the Government of New South Wales 
 
Ref No 2004/0564 
 
Attached please find a submission seeking an Inquiry into the Discrimination 
experienced by women in the criminal justice system in New South Wales. 
 
On 20th July 2004 we sent you a letter noting our intention to lodge this 
submission in the future and to seek the Anti-Discrimination Board’s support and 
carriage of an Inquiry into this form of discrimination. 
 
The Submission details aspects of the criminal justice system that we believe 
expose women to discriminatory practices and which breach their rights. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Ms Kat Armstrong 
On behalf of the Beyond Bars Alliance 
 
Please send any correspondence to  
Dr Eileen Baldry 
School of Social Work 
UNSW NSW 2052 


